APWU
Postal Workers

On Workers Memorial Day /  tesere

Postal Workers Dignity
Demand Dignity & Respect Respect

On April 28 members of the American Postal Workers Union are joining
millions of workers around the world in observing Workers Memorial Day.

This year, we are kicking off our campaign against one of the biggest
safety challenges we face. Toxic work environments!

® Toxic workplaces hurt individual postal workers, who
suffer effects on our mental and physical health.

Toxic workplaces create physical hazards, as workers
are unable to meaningfully report dangerous
workplaces to managers who refuse to listen.

Toxic workplaces hurt the service we provide to the
public. They lower morale, drive workers out of the
Postal Service, and create a vicious cycle of worsening
working conditions and poorer service.

This toxic environment, together with the crisis of short staffing
across the country is hurting our jobs and hurting the public.

TAKE ACTION AGAINST TOXIC WORK
STOP ENVIRONMENTS ON APRIL 28

WORKPLACE Take the survey!
HARASSMENT Wear a campaign sticker!

Join a local action!

Find out more at www.apwu.org/safe

Mark Dimondstein, President
Charlie Cash, Industrial Relations Director




